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October 2019
Learning Co-ordinator position
Dear Applicant

Thank you for requesting details for the position of Learning Coordinator at Churchill Community College.  This is a permanent position, to start as soon as possible.  We are looking for an inspiring Learning Coordinator to lead a year group at Churchill Community College. We continually seek improvement in standards and achievement at Churchill. The Learning Co-ordinator for each year group has a huge part to play in securing this success. They work with students and parents to ensure that behaviour in class supports learning and does not detract from it. The Learning Coordinator implements sanctions as required and puts support into place for students who are having social or emotional problems that could potentially impact upon their academic progress.
As described in the job description attached, the Learning Coordinator will manage a team of tutors, deliver assemblies, work with outside agencies and be involved in the tutorial programme.  They will use data to track the progress of students (both behaviour and academic). They will also contribute to the behaviour management system of the college, which supports staff where students are not behaving appropriately in lessons through our on call system and supervising students who are internally excluded to our Learning and Inclusion Centres.
We offer you:

· An opportunity to work in an amazing school;

· An opportunity to work with highly-skilled professionals;

· Enthusiastic and motivated pupils;

· An exciting and extensive commitment to Professional Development.
Please read the enclosed information carefully and decide if Churchill Community College is the place you want to develop your career and help us make a significant difference to the lives of young people. Our staff are dedicated, very hard-working and believe that what we do is vital to improving the life-chances of the young people we work with.  We expect that commitment from all staff.
The College is a dynamic, exciting place to work with many opportunities available for staff and students.  Churchill has been designated a Teaching School by the DfE and we also lead the ‘The Great North Maths Hub’ for the North of England along with the North Tyneside Learning Trust.  This is an exciting initiative that places the college at the centre of innovations in Teaching, Learning and CPD for teachers of all subjects.

The closing date is 10am on Monday 14th October and I look forward to receiving your completed application form and a letter of application (this should not exceed two sides of A4) which will outline how your skills and experiences make you the best candidate for this post.  A CV is not required.

Interviews will be held on Friday 18th October.  An outline of the interview process and any presentation or task details will be sent to candidates who are short-listed.  In the interest of economy those candidates that are not short-listed will not receive notification and should assume that they have not been successful in this instance.  Please also note we do not pay expenses for candidates asked to interview.
If you would like further information about this post, please contact Jill Huxtable, Head of School.

Thank you for investing the time in our College.

Yours sincerely
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David Baldwin

Headteacher
